
 

 

 

 

NOTICE FOR EXTENTION OF DATE FOR 
OBTAINING ACCOUNT DETAILS  

FOR REFUND OF FEES  

(For Advertisement No. CRPD/APPR/2020-21/07) 

 

Please refer our earlier Notice dated 05.08.2021 for 
obtaining account details for refund of fees through 
a data capture link.  The same link has been 
extended till 30th September 2021.  The processing 
of refund will be done suitably after the closing date 
of the data capture link i.e., 30th Sept 2021. 

 

Please note that this is the last & final extension after 
which Bank will not entertain any request for refund 
of fees.  Hence, candidates are requested to provide 
the account details in the provided link well in time.   

 

 

Mumbai 

Date: 13.09.2021         GENERAL MANAGER 

State Bank of India 
Central Recruitment & Promotion Department 

Corporate Centre, Mumbai 
Phone: 022-22820427; Fax: 022-22820411; Email: crpd@sbi.co.in 


